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• Peter also said that this summer he will be working on the printed Membership Directory for 
2013-4 (he had announced at the AGM earlier in the afternoon the need for all members to check 
the online Membership Directory for any out-of-date information). 
 
Curriculum Services:   
• Tom Zook said that the curriculum for this past semester has been excellent. Peter Rasmussen 
noted that Tom had done most of the work organizing the curriculum and had done a great job. 
Tom noted that the curriculum for the Fall Semester is almost completed, though Peter Ronai is 
still missing some titles and descriptions. There will be a fe/F5.0 1 T0.24 9.


